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School District No. 53 
(Okanagan Similkameen) 
 

The Board of Education of School District No. 53 (Okanagan Similkameen) will be holding a regular School 
Board Meeting to decide on both Osoyoos school closure recommendations.  4ÈÅ ÍÅÅÔÉÎÇ ÂÅÇÉÎÓ ÁÔ χȡππ ÐÍɂ
ÄÏÏÒÓ ÏÐÅÎ ÁÔ φȡρυ ÐÍȢ 
  
  !ÐÒÉÌ φ—Osoyoos Secondary School Theatre, 5800-115 St – special meeting to vote on school closure motions 
 
Please visit the school district website at http://www.sd53.bc.ca/district/osoyoos/ for further information. 

/33 0!# 
 -ÅÅÔÉÎÇ 
A reminder that the 
February PAC 
Meeting takes place 
on -ÏÎÄÁÙȟ !ÐÒÉÌ ςυ 
ÁÔ φȡππ ÐÍ in the 
OSS Library.  All 
parents are welcome 
and encouraged to 
attend. 

0ÁÒÅÎÔ-4ÅÁÃÈÅÒ 
)ÎÔÅÒÖÉÅ×Ó 4ÈÕÒÓÄÁÙȟ 
!ÐÒÉÌ ρτȟ ςπρφ 
 
ɕɕχȡττ-ωȡττ ÐÍ ÁÎÄ  
ϊȡττ-όȡττ ÐÍ ɕɕ 

 
On Thursday, April 14, OSS will 
be holding Parent-Teacher 
Interviews from 3:00-5:00 pm 
and 6:00-8:00 pm.  0ÌÅÁÓÅ 
ÒÅÍÅÍÂÅÒ ÔÈÁÔ ÓÔÕÄÅÎÔÓ ×ÉÌÌ 
ÂÅ ÄÉÓÍÉÓÓÅÄ ÁÔ υφȡψω ÐÍ ÏÎ 
ÔÈÁÔ ÄÁÙ.  Please ask your 
child if they have been issued 
an appointment.  If not, contact 
the school office on Monday, 
April 11 to set up a time.  We 
look forward to seeing all of 
you in the school at that time. 

#ÏÎÇÒÁÔÕÌÁÔÉÏÎÓ /33 3ËÉÌÌÓ #ÁÎÁÄÁ 3ÔÕÄÅÎÔÓ 
On Friday, March 7, Mr. Langley took four OSS students to Okanagan 
College to participate in the Skills Canada trades competition in Kelowna.  
This competition is run by Okanagan College trades instructors, and pits 
high school students against each other in a variety of trades related 
challenges in cooking, welding, automotive service, cabinet making, and 
computer assisted design (C.A.D.).  #ÁÌÖÉÎ ,ÁÕÎÉÅÒ ÑÕÁÌÉПÉÅÄ ÆÏÒ !ÕÔÏÂÏÄÙ 
2ÅÐÁÉÒ ÁÎÄ ÉÓ ÇÏÉÎÇ ÔÏ ÔÈÅ 0ÒÏÖÉÎÃÉÁÌ 3ËÉÌÌÓ #ÁÎÁÄÁ #ÏÍÐÅÔÉÔÉÏÎ ÉÎ 
!ÂÂÏÔÓÆÏÒÄȟ !ÐÒÉÌ ρσȢ  Our students were competing against students 
from all of the high schools in the Okanagan region from Vernon south to 
Osoyoos, with OSS being one of the smallest schools in the competition.  
OSS Students who participated in the competition were Devon Mazzei, 
Cabinet Making; Luke Nehring, Cabinet Making; James Fry, Automotive 
Service; Justin Westcott, Automotive Service; Antonio Mora, Cabinet 
Making and Trevor Dorosz, Welding.   Congratulations to all of our 
competitors!  Kudos to Kyle McBurney on his silver medal in Welding, 
Justin Westcott for his bronze medial in Automotive Service, and Luke 
Nehring for his bronze medical in Cabinet Making.  We are very proud of 
you and your accomplishments.  Congratulations also to Mr. Langley for 
providing our students with strong learning opportunities in trades skills, 
and for helping them achieve at such high levels.  Good luck to Calvin at 
Skills Canada Provincials in Abbotsford. 

'ÒÁÄÅ ωȟ ρπ ÁÎÄ ρρ 0ÁÒÅÎÔ -ÅÅÔÉÎÇ ÆÏÒ ςπρφ-ςπρχ #ÏÕÒÓÅ 
0ÌÁÎÎÉÎÇ 
If Wednesday’s decision is to keep OSS open, we will be hosting a parent meeting for 
parents of students entering grades 10, 11 and 12 in 2016-17.  Parents of students 
entering grade 9 next school year are also welcome to attend.  The meeting will take 
place in our Theatre on 7ÅÄÎÅÓÄÁÙȟ !ÐÒÉÌ  ρσ ÁÔ φȡππ ÐÍ.   
 
At this meeting, we will review graduation program requirements, post-secondary 
entrance requirements, course selection and course planning process, course electives 
in grades 10 to 12, and trades opportunities.  This is an important meeting and we 
hope all parents of students in these grades will be able to attend.   If the decision to 
close OSS is made, we will inform parents of course selection procedures that will take 
place at SOSS as soon as that becomes available. 



 

 

3ÐÁÇÈÅÔÔÉ "ÒÉÄÇÅ "ÕÉÌÄÉÎÇ #ÏÍÐÅÔÉÔÉÏÎ  

On March 7, Mr. Khodarahmi travelled to Kelowna with 
Charlie Johnston, Harry Sandhu, Kate Turner and Russ 
Hurst to participate in the Spaghetti Bridge Building 
Competition at Okanagan College. Our students 
represented themselves and our school very well, and 
although they did not place, were able to apply physics 
principles to build some interesting weight bearing 
spaghetti bridges. 

'ÒÁÄÅ χ 4ÒÁÎÓÉÔÉÏÎ ÔÏ /ÓÏÙÏÏÓ 3ÅÃÏÎÄÁÒÙ 
3ÃÈÏÏÌ 
It is that time of the year again where we begin 
transitioning our grade 7’s and their families to OSS.  This 
is both an exciting but nervous time as students transition 
to a new school.  Once we know the result of our School 
Board’s decision regarding school closures, we will send 
out the appropriate transitioning to high school 
information.   

#ÏÎÇÒÁÔÕÌÁÔÉÏÎÓ 3ÅÎÉÏÒ "ÏÙÓ 
"ÁÓËÅÔÂÁÌÌ 
For the second year in a row, our Sr. Boys 
Basketball Team made the Single A Provincials 
in Langley.  Under the guidance of Coach Casey 
Brouwer, the boys went into the 10 team 
tournament ranked 7th in the Province. 
Congratulations to our Sr. Boys and Coach 
Brouwer on another successful season — 
thank you for representing our school so well! 

'ÒÁÄÅ ρρ 3ÔÕÄÅÎÔÓ 5"#/ ÁÎÄ 
/ËÁÎÁÇÁÎ #ÏÌÌÅÇÅ 
On Tuesday, April 26 Mr. Adam and Mrs. 
Illingworth will be taking our grade 11's to 
tour UBC Okanagan and Okanagan College. 
The purpose of the outing is to expose 
students to two of our local post secondary 
institutions and the programs they offer. 
Permission forms will be sent home shortly. 

&ÏÒ /ÕÒ 'ÒÁÄÓȣȣȢȢ 

'ÒÁÄ 0ÈÏÔÏ 2ÅÔÁËÅÓ 
&ÒÉÄÁÙȟ !ÐÒÉÌ ψ 
Grads should have received their 
grad photos in the mail recently.  
Any students who are wanting 
retakes or missed  photo day 
should come to the office to book 
an appointment prior to Thursday, 
April 7.    The photographer will be 
only be here in the morning on that 
day. 

'ÒÁÄÕÁÔÉÏÎ 4ÒÁÎÓÉÔÉÏÎÓ ÆÏÒ 'ÒȢ ρςͻÓ 
All grade 12's in B.C. have to complete a Graduation Transitions 
program that outlines their transition plan from high school to either 
work, travel or post secondary learning. The Graduation Transitions 
program has two components - written and presentation.  This year's 
Graduation Transitions written work is due on Monday, May 2, 2016 
and the presentation component is due on Monday, May 30, 2016. 
Students' good copy of the written section is to be handed in to Mr. 
Safek. The  presentations take place from 3:30 pm - 5 pm on May 30. 
Mr. Safek will be meeting with all grads in early May to help them 
prepare for their presentations. Questions regarding Graduation 
Transitions should be directed to Mr. Safek. 

/ÃÅÁÎ 3ÃÉÅÎÃÅ 3ÙÍÐÏÓÉÕÍ 
We are pleased to let you all know that Mr. Gajda and five students from Osoyoos Secondary students have been 
selected to attend the 4th Annual Ocean Science Symposium at the University of Victoria at the end of April.  
Hosted by Ocean Networks Canada, the focus of the symposium is to introduce students to the diverse field of 
ocean science and excite them about possible future studies and career opportunities.  The two days of engaging 
and experiential education activities will focus on marine science through other disciplines.  Students will learn 
about the ocean's health and current research topics through lively exchanges with grad students and expert 
oceanographers. Students are looking forward to the interaction and collaboration and hand-on activities.  



 

 

 
 

0!2%.4).' !.8)/53 +)$3 -/,)6%2 
! 4ÈÒÅÅ-3ÅÓÓÉÏÎ 0ÒÏÇÒÁÍ ÆÏÒ 0ÁÒÅÎÔÓ ÏÆ !ÎØÉÏÕÓ #ÈÉÌÄÒÅÎ 

 
Some anxiety is normal but if your child’s anxiety seems to be worse than other kids, or stops them from enjoying 
their day to day life, we can give you some tools to help them cope. 
 

0ÒÏÇÒÁÍ )ÎÆÏÒÍÁÔÉÏÎ 
   
    Tuesdays:  6:30 – 8:30 pm 
    Start Date:  April 12, 2016 (Tuesday) 
    End Date:  April 26, 2016 (Tuesday) 
    Where:  SOSS Library 
       6140 Gala Street, Oliver, BC 
 

To Register:  Contact reception - 250-487-4422 
 

ɕɕ 7Å ÄÏ ÁÓË ÔÈÁÔ ÙÏÕ ÁÔÔÅÎÄ ÁÌÌ ÓÅÓÓÉÏÎÓ ɕɕ 

&ÏÓÔÅÒ &ÁÍÉÌÉÅÓ .ÅÅÄÅÄ 
The Ministry of Children and Family Development is experiencing a chronic shortage of foster homes in the 
Okanagan. In the South Okanagan we need many families to come forward, especially those with the time and 
energy to parent teens and young people with disabilities. If you or anyone you know is interested in becoming 
a foster parent, please call 250-770-7524 for more information.    

7ÉÓÅ 7ÅÄÎÅÓÄÁÙ -ÅÎÕ 
April 6 Chicken & Cheese Quesadilla with Caesar Salad 
April 13 Grill Burger with Coleslaw 
April 20 Ranch Chicken Wrap with Green Salad 
 

$5 Each — no prepayment is necessary 



 

 

 /33 ɂ !ÐÒÉÌ ςπρφ 

Sun  Mon  Tue  Wed  Thu  Fri  Sat  

          1 - 2  2  

              

BADC              

              

3  4 - 1  5 - 2  6 - 1  7 - 2  8 - 1  9  

          Grad Photo     

DCBA          Retakes     

              

10  11 - 2  12 - 1  **Tentative  13 - 2  14 - 1  15 - 2  16  

      Gr 9 -11 Parent  Early dismissal @      

ABCD      Mtg, 6:00 pm   12:45 & PT Inter.      

      Theatre**  @ 3 -5 & 6 -8 pm      

17  18 - 1  19 - 2  20 - 1  21 - 2  22 - 1  23  

  Non - Instructional     Last day term 3  Term 4 begins      

CDAB   Day            

              

24  25 - 2  26 - 1  27 - 2  28 - 1  29 - 2  30  

   PAC Mtg.    Inquiry -  noon        

BADC  6:00 pm Library     dismissal        

             

{ǳƴ aƻƴ ¢ǳŜǎ ²ŜŘ ¢Ƙǳ CǊƛ {ŀǘ  

     1 2 

3 4  5 Game 
@Oliver 
4PM 

6  7 Home Vs. 
Princeton 
4PM 

8  9 

10 11  12Home Vs. 
Keremeos 
4PM 

13  14  15 Desert Classic 16 Desert 
Classic 

17 18  19 Game 
@Summerland 4PM 

20  21  22 
Merritt 
 

23 
Merritt 

24 25 26  27  28 
KSS Tournament 

29 
KSS Tournament 

30 

    'ÉÒÌÓ 3ÏÃÃÅÒ ɂ !ÐÒÉÌ ςπρφ 


